
 

 

 What you should do 

If you have bought an affected bar as detailed above, do not eat it. Instead: 

• Check if you have bought the affected lot codes / best before date (as above) 

•  You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the batch codes/ best before 
dates for reference at home. 

• Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund or replacement.  

• Want more information? For more information visit www.tonyschocolonely.com and click the 
recall notice link on the landing page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 Tony’s Chocolonely Large Hollow Easter 
Eggs – Milk Chocolate 242g and Milk 
Chocolate Caramel Sea Salt 242g 
 

Tony’s Chocolonely is recalling certain batches of its Milk 
Chocolate Large Hollow Easter Egg and its Caramel Sea 
Salt Large Hollow Easter Egg products from stores due to 
the potential presence of metal fragments.   
 

 See next page for details of affected batches. 

 
 The lot code and best before date can be found on the side of the box 

printed on the packaging. 

 

Date: 04/04/2025 

Food Recall Alert 
Tony's Chocolonely Recalls Batches of 2 Products Due 

to Potential Presence of Metal Fragments 

 

http://www.tonyschocolonely.com/


 

 

 

Tony’s Chocolonely Large Hollow Easter Egg Milk Chocolate 242g 

 

 

 

 

Tony’s Chocolonely Large Hollow Easter Egg Milk Chocolate Caramel Sea Salt 242g 

 

 


